
From: Angela Boehm [mailto:pecupets5@bellsouth.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 4:20 PM 

To: Andrea Grabman 

Subject: Fwd: 20 A-urgent 

 

 

 

>  

> Dear Council, 

>  

> Scott Vaeth, Pete Boehm & Sustainable Seafood Solutions preferred alternatives for 20A, are a 

mirror image of the council's. 

>  

> Action 1: Alternative 3 

> Action 2: Alternative 3-option b 

> Action 3: Alternative 4 

> Action 4: Alternative 2-sub alternative 2b 

>  

> One serious concern we have is the AP panels recommendation of eliminating the ITQ 

program! This is not a reflection of industry opinion, an AP panel needs to reach out to 

fishermen prior to making such a monumental recommendation. I urge council to look into their 

other recommendations and make sure they reflect the needs and opinions of the men they 

represent. 

>  

> Angela Boehm 

> Sustainable Seafood Solutions 

> 305-522-0260 

> Pecupets5@bellsouth.net 
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